TOWN O F TU SAYAN On the Edge of the Grand Canyon National Park

December 2, 2011

Stilo Development Group USA, LP

¢/o Manjula M. Vaz

Gammage & Burham, Attorneys at Law
Two North Central Avenue, 15" Floor
Phoenix, AZ 85004

RE: Camper Village, Conditional Use Permit, Request for Minor Revision/Modification

Dear Ms. Vaz

This is in reply to your letter of December 1, 2011 and your stated request for a minor revision/modification of
the Conditional Use Permit for Camper Village in the Town of Tusayan. The change would allow the
placement of two model manufactured homes on the site for the purpose of informing local residents about
the housing opportunities being provided by Stilo on this and nearby properties.

Your request is hereby approved. Development of the site shall be consistent with the information provided in
your letter of request dated December 1, 2011 together with attachments including a site plan. Please note
that the Conditional Use Permit for Camper Village will expire on October, 28, 2013. As a modification to allow
this use as part of the current CUP, it will expire when the CUP expires.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the contents of this letter.

Sincerely,

anf 1. Anderson, P.E.
Acting Director of Community Development

cc: Enrique Ochoa, Town Manager
Bill Sims, Town Attorney

Town of Tusayan P O Box 709, Tusayan, AZ 86023 (928) 638-9909



